Statement

By the Organizing Committee for Joint Actions
by Chinese Canadians for the Rally at Parliament Hill
in Ottawa on 18 February 2018

21 February 2018

The sole purpose of this Rally for the Rights of Chinese Canadians in
Ottawa is to make our voice heard by uniting Chinese Canadians in major cities
across Canada to take coordinated actions in Ottawa for the shared interests of

Asians, and Chinese Canadians in particular.

The Organizing Committee for Joint Actions upholds the consistent
principles of neither intervening in any party strives nor intervening in any
religious wrangles. At the same time, all support to our campaign for legitimate

rights from any ethnic group and civil society are welcome and appreciated.
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